
VOLUME 8 October 21, 2014

Members are telling us that some of our IAM Local 2921 
Executive Team members’ names have shown up on 
CAWU membership cards.!

We want to let you know that those rumours are false!!

Our entire executive team has taken the 
unusual step of signing REVOCATION 
CARDS to put an end to those rumours.!

We are being told that the other organization is forging 
our members’ names so we are advising all IAM 
screeners to sign revocation cards.!

Signing these cards will avoid any possible fraudulent 
use of Screeners names or signature by the CAWU. They 
are an unethical group of people, and this continues to 
show why!
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Municipal Elections!

On October 27, 2014, please 
go out and vote for the 
progressive choice; the 
person who you believe will 
support worker issues.!

Monthly Meeting 

We want to encourage all 
members to come out to the 
monthly meeting. If you have 
questions, concerns or 
comments we want to hear 
them! Our next monthly 
membership meeting will be 
November 20, 2014, at 
the Sheraton Hotel. We hope 
to see you there!!!
Christmas Party 

As Christmas approaches 
we are looking into having a 
Christmas party for 
Screeners. Please stay 
tuned for more details 
regarding the party date and 
location.!!
Negotiations 

Please stay tuned for more 
information regarding 

@YYZScreeners IAM Local Lodge 2921



VOLUME 8 October 21, 2014

ON THE LINE �2


